
 
Membership Update – August 2021 

  

Hello CRE Members!  

We hope you enjoyed your summer and are having a great start to fall!  We are doing an early 

summer membership update because we have so many exciting things going on!  

Have you purchased tickets for Oktoberstock on September 18?! We have an exciting line up of 

local talent and performers including Brabec Brothers, Godfrey Blaque, The Borch Brothers, 

Mourning Wood, Metis Jiggers, and more! There will be a petting zoo, bouncy castles, and 

games in the Kinderzone.  Local beverages from True North Cider and Bent Stick Brewing Co. 

will be on tap with food trucks, and pretzels to fill your stomach! Dress up in your Lederhosen 

and Dirndl and come out to CRE and have a good time! https://cre.ab.ca/events/oktoberstock/  

As CRE members you have first crack at volunteer opportunities. If you are interested in 

volunteering for Oktoberstock please go to the link and fill out the form. Various positions and 

time slots are available.  Volunteering gets you in to the event after your shift! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4FA8AF2FA7F5C43-creoktoberstock1 

The last Drive-In Movie of the year is September 10 at 8pm!  We are showing School of Rock 

starring Jack Black for a great back to school film! Join us in the CRE parking lot for a movie 

night with your family or friends! This event is FREE but please register so we know you are 

attending!  https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/school-of-rock-cre-community-drive-in-tickets-

157685392253  

The CRE raised over 30,000 with the online 50/50! It was a great opportunity to try out the 

technology. The system was user friendly and convenient for people to book online. CRE will 

decide going forward if the online 50/50 tool will be used at future events for fundraising.  

Gord Bamford is coming to CRE on September 25! This concert is a fundraiser for the Gord 

Bamford Foundation in partnership with Wildrose Co-op. If you are interested in attending, 

please purchase tickets online. https://gordbamford.com/tour/ This is a great community 

concert, and we are excited that it is happening here at CRE!  

Thank-you for being a CRE Member and Please do not hesitate to contact us at the office at 

780-672-3640 or cre@cre.ab.ca.  
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